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The Rhode Island Department of Business Regulation ("DBR") has now completed the 

required Spanish translation of the new 45-day pre-foreclosure notice.  These notices are 

for residential consumer mortgage foreclosures initiated on or after March 6, 2010.  

 

Please click here for Spanish version. 

 

 

Please click here for English version. 
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